
We are at the halfway point of our senior competition, and hope you are all enjoying being back out
on court.    The finals format information is in the 2020 Modifications which you can read here.  
 

There are several ways to give a 'shout out' to your amazing netball volunteers this
season.  You can enter them in our weekly Haier Fisher & Paykel prize draw at the
office or nominate them for our Centre's Cadbury Volunteer of the Month competition.  

Find out more about nominating a volunteer, and see a list of shout outs to those
already nominated on our website here.       

We have shared details of the modified age group development programme with clubs
and schools.  Nominations have closed now for U14 and U16 squads, but please continue
to nominate your U18 and Open Age players up until 14 August 2020.  See here for
details.     
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This term, the team from Ten Cups Cafe (based in WNC) will also be running a cafe out
of the kitchen in our yellow pavilion building.  The will be selling hot drinks, and a range
of tasty food items.      

Our annual foodbank appeal will be held on Saturday 15 August. Donations of non-
perishable food items can be left at the registration desk and will be donated to a local
foodbank.  Maybe your team would like to gather some items together at training,
ready to donate?     

But... more of a problem for our some of our seniors seems to be remembering to wear
netball undies!

Please make sure you are not offering 'full disclosure' to everyone at the courts - wear
suitable netball underwear under your uniforms.    

https://websites.sportstg.com/assoc_page.cgi?client=1-2473-0-0-0&sID=354914&&news_task=DETAIL&articleID=68732591
https://websites.sportstg.com/assoc_page.cgi?c=1-2473-0-0-0&sID=418425


Local ANZ Premiership games are back!  From 2 August onwards there are four local
games you can attend.  Tickets are available here if you are keen to enjoy some live top
level netball action.

Congratulations to local umpire Gareth Fowler who recently celebrated 50 ANZ
Premiership/Championship matches!

Netball Hutt Valley Centre: admin@netballhuttvalley.co.nz
www.netballhuttvalley.co.nz

Our July Holiday Sessions sold out in all age groups.  To see more photos of Year 1-8 Holiday sessions see our facebook
album here.    Our next Junior Skills programme will be held in Term 4, when there will be 4 weeks of sessions after
school on Wednesdays with our experienced coaches starting on 28 October.  Registrations will open in August.

Follow us on facebook to keep up to date this season.  Click on the logo to visit our page. 
 You can choose to subscribe to our events so that you don't miss any important dates!

Congratulations to Sarah McLeod-Venu of Ulalei Wainuiomata Netball Club and
Wainuiomata High School who has been selected for the Central Manawa National
Netball League Training Squad!

FAST 5 TOURNAMENT
Save the date for our upcoming Fast 5 Tournament.!

This fun social event will be held indoor at the Walter Nash Centre on 19 September. 
 Modified fast five rules, more info will be shared soon.  

Teams can be entered by clubs or groups of friends. 

Spaces will be limited, keep an eye on your emails and our facebook page to secure
your space as soon as registrations open.  

http://www.facebook.com/NetballHuttValley
https://www.pulse.org.nz/tickets-fixtures-and-results/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/NetballHuttValley/photos/?tab=album&album_id=3035778246469367

